
Crowther Chapel Meeting Minutes – September 23, 2020   - Dexter’s Inn   
 
Meeting called to order 4pm.   
 
In Attendance: Gigi Polleys, Betty Erickson, Helen Hagan, John Augustine, Craig Heino, 
Deborah Grant   
 
The chapel had 9 visitors last opening.   
 
After receiving a $3,900 bid from Weathercheck, to repair roof on chapel, Craig looked 
into another contractor, Jeff Hernandous, who gave a bid of $1,000 to repair a ½ dozen 
slate shingles, and to secure copper cap. The bid includes labor and material. The time 
to complete work is estimated to be 3 weeks.  A motion was made by Betty to spend up 
to $1,000 to repair roof. Gigi seconded, was approved unanimously.    
 
Craig will look into the cost of composite roofing for future.    
 
John will email Scott to see if the town has any responsibility to help maintain the 
chapel, through the town building fund, since it is a town building.    
 
Committee decided to postpone the replacement of  plexi-glass covering for the stained-
glass windows and replacement of wooden trim around windows until next year.   
 
Gigi bought candles to donate to chapel. Helen has candles she will donate to chapel 
also.    
 
Gigi and Betty will take pictures of placement of artifacts in order to replace properly 
next year and have visual record for future.   Gigi will call Wendy Nolan to see if there is 
already an inventory list of artifacts that are removed at the end of the year and brought 
to Harrington’s Jewelers. If not, one will be prepared.    
 
Dwayne and Susan Swan will be docents for September opening.   
 
Next meeting Oct 14.    
 
Respectfully Submitted by Deborah Grant  
 


